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As an Oregon voter I am completely in support of SB 243 and all its provisions. The 

cost of these sensible provisions is a drop in the bucket compared to the cost of gun 

violence in our state, which is in the billions.  

 

The federal government has now abandoned common sense gun violence 

prevention. It is incumbent upon the legislators of our state to pick up the mantle that 

has been so unceremoniously dropped and protect Oregonians from further gun 

tragedies.  

 

Please pass SB 243. Thank you.  


